
Virtual General PTO meeting on 5/14/2020 at 7pm  
 
Call to order 7:05pm 

1. Motion to approve minutes from March( Nikole 1st, Leigh 2nd)  
2. Presidents Report- 

-Elections will be moved to June PTO meeting  
-Open position for secretary of communications, please email conant pto for more info 
-Born Yoga will do a school wide yoga class via zoom, sponsored by PTO 
-Yearbooks will be delivered after may 28t to the school and either families will receive 
them this year or in the fall 

3. Principals Report 
-Fourth grade families will have a parade on June 6th at 10am, they will also do a rock 
project. Each 4th grader will be able to paint a rock to leave as a legacy at Conant.  
-State assessment data showed that we are 83% above the average  
-Summer packets will be available and delivered to homes , you will also be able to 
register to virtual summer learning(with a fee) 
-Report cards will be available in June and wherever there is an “R” that means the 
material will be reviewed next year 
-Mr. Russo purchased school signs for each students and parents will be able to come 
and pick them up on saturday am 

9-11am will be pick up for K,1,4 
11-1230 will be pick up for 2.3  

-Incoming kindergarten families- we are planning to have a joint K picnic and orientation 
in the fall. A video will be made for incoming students to ramp up excitement and put a face with 
staff names 

4. Old Business/ Fall News-  
-Executive orders will dictate what fall will look like 
- Budget cuts may be significant but we just have to wait and see what happens  
- Teachers may go into the building but right now parents cannot. There will be a plan for 

parents to go and pick up their children's belongings 
-District GET update  
-we need to share out our achievements at Conant and across the whole district so that 

it is more visible 
-There will be a summer read that will help kick off the fall semester  
-A goal is to get consistency across the entire district 
-Adding a slide into curriculum night about what GET is will hopefully get more people to 

get involved  
-Next virtual PTO meeting will be June 4th, 2020 

5. New Business- 
 -little free library will be built by the boy scouts  

 
 
  



 
 


